

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dave Hansen is a native of Chicago, Illinois, and began his career with Customs and Border Protection (CBP), Office of Information and Technology (OIT) in July 2018. In February 2019, Dave began serving as the Deputy Executive Director (DXD) of Passenger Systems Program Directorate (PSPD) and in July 2020, assumed the role of Acting Executive Director (AXD) of PSPD.
 
Before beginning his career with CBP, Dave dedicated over 35 years of service to the United States Marine Corps, serving several different leadership roles. For the last several years of his career with the Marine Corps, Dave served as a Civilian Program Manager, overseeing some of the largest programs led by the Department of Defense (DoD), including supporting the Operating Forces spanning Small Arms, Night Vision, Vehicles, and Enterprise IT Systems. 
 
In 1985, Dave received his Bachelor of Science Degree from the University of Southern California and, in 1992, received his Master of Business Administration Degree from Averett University. Dave received his Project Management Professions (PMP) Certification in 1999, and in 2007 graduated from the Industrial College of Armed Forces (ICAF) with a Master of Strategic Defense Resource Management Degree. 
 
Dave has been the recipient of various accolades throughout his career, including the Secretary of Defense Meritorious Civilian Service Award, the Department of the Navy Distinguished Civilian Service Award, the Department of the Navy Meritorious Civilian Service Award, and the David Packard Award for Acquisition Excellence for both the MRAP program and for leading the M-ATV Source Selection.
